## Dates to remember:

Date	Event
Monday 15 <sup>th</sup> April	Staff training
Tuesday 16 <sup>th</sup> April	Summer Term begins
Monday 6 <sup>th</sup> May	Bank Holiday
Monday 13 <sup>th</sup> – Thursday 16 <sup>th</sup> May	SATs Week
Wednesday 22 <sup>nd</sup> May	Quad Kids competition
Thursday 23 <sup>rd</sup> May	Chessington World of Adventure
Monday 29 <sup>th</sup> May – Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> June	Half Term
Monday 3 <sup>rd</sup> June	Staff Training Day
Tuesday 4 <sup>th</sup> June	PGL Parent meeting
Wednesday 5 <sup>th</sup> June	Houses of Parliament trip
Friday 7 <sup>th</sup> June	Careers Day
Monday 10 <sup>th</sup> June	District Sports
Tuesday 18 <sup>th</sup> June	London Finals for Seated Volleyball
Wednesday 19 <sup>th</sup> June	Great Big Dance Off National Finals
Fri 28 <sup>th</sup> - Sun 30 <sup>th</sup> June	PGL
Tuesday 2 <sup>nd</sup> July	Hillingdon Transition Day
Wednesday 3 <sup>rd</sup> July	Enterprise
Wednesday 10 <sup>th</sup> July	Y4-Y6 Sports Day
Thursday 11 <sup>th</sup> July	Year 6 Production
Friday 12 <sup>th</sup> July	TT RockStars Final
Monday 22 <sup>nd</sup> July	Year 6 party
Wednesday 24 <sup>th</sup> July	Last day of school @2pm



# Year 6 Newsletter

## Summer Term

# Edition 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have a very busy Summer Term to look forward to.

This half term, we will be continuing to prepare the children for their SATS and transition to Secondary School in September. We have already planned lots of activities for them to enjoy in their final term at Lady Bankes Primary School.

If you need to speak to us for any reason, please call the school office or email us at year6@ladybankes.school

Thank you for your support.

The Year 6 team



### Sports teams

It has been another great half term of sporting achievements from the Year 6 children, who have represented Lady Bankes in many competitions.

A huge congratulations to the Athletics team, who came fifth in the London Youth Games beating virtually all the schools who entered from all 33 London boroughs, which is a testament to the children's dedication and skills.

Our seated volleyball children are Hillingdon champions and will be heading to the London finals.

Miss Mackerness and the dance team have been working really hard and will be performing in Oxford Theatre in the Great Big Dance Off National Finals









Well done to our Primary Maths Challenge Bronze winner





#### SATs week

SATs week will begin on Monday 13<sup>th</sup> May. This week will run like our last mock test week before the Easter holidays. We do not want the children to worry about these in any way. We are so proud of how hard they have all worked this year and they just need to try their best and show off everything they have learnt throughout KS2.

Culinera will be providing breakfast for the children on the mornings of the tests. The children can start arriving at school in the lower playground from 8am. Please also provide children with fruit and water to have during the day.

It is really important that the children are well rested during this week.

On Friday 17<sup>th</sup> May, we would like to organise a celebration for the children and are asking for a £1 donation from each child to go towards our SATs party. Lunch will be as normal.

### Trips and end of year

You should have received the trip letter for Chessington World of Adventure. This is an optional celebratory trip taking place on Thursday  $23^{rd}$  May. We will be purchasing the tickets on  $6^{th}$  May and so the deadline for completing the form and to send payment in order to attend, will be on this date.

There will be a parent information meeting on Tuesday  $4^{th}$  June at 8.30am to discuss the PGL Trip.

Enterprise will be on Wednesday  $3^{rd}$  July. This is an opportunity for children to work as a team, create a business and sell products to our school community. Any funds we raise will be used for our end of year party on Monday  $22^{nd}$  July.

You will also receive a letter shortly regarding costumes for our production. We would really appreciate any support you could give to helping your child learn their lines for the show. Information regarding tickets will follow soon.